
 

Uniform Bookings are now open! 

 

We will be open for winter uniform fittings from  

25th March to 9th May 2024. 

 

Log on to noone.com.au/magdalene and click on the ‘Book an 
appointment’ button 

 

Please make your booking asap. 

A booking is essential for all Year 7 and new students. Please do not 
attend the store for a fitting without an appointment. 

 

Senior students are welcome to come to the store anytime we are 
open to purchase their Blazer. 

 

Our store hours are 

Monday 7.30am - 3.00pm 

Thursday 10.30am-3.30pm 

The Noone Team Nicole and Mindy 


